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THE COUNCIL
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
FINANCE DIVISION
250 BROADWAY, 15TH FLOOR
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007-2594
(212) 788-6921


TO:		Honorable Adrienne E. Adams
Speaker
Honorable Justin Brannan
Chair, Finance Committee

FROM: 	Tanisha S. Edwards, Esq., 
Chief Financial Officer and Deputy Chief of Staff to the Speaker
Richard Lee, Director, Finance Division
Jonathan Rosenberg, Managing Director, Finance Division
Emre Edev, Deputy Director, Finance Division
Dilara Dimnaku, Chief Economist, Finance Division
Paul Sturm, Supervising Economist, Finance Division
William Kyeremateng, Supervising Economist, Finance Division
Kathleen Ahn, Counsel
Michael Twomey, Assistant Counsel

DATE:		June 30, 2024

SUBJECT:	A Budget Modification (MN-8) for Fiscal 2024 that will appropriate $372.2 million in new revenues.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
  
INITIATION:	By letter dated June 29, 2024, the Director of the Office of Management and Budget submitted to the Council, pursuant to Section 107(e) of the New York City Charter, a request to appropriate $372.2 million in new revenues for Fiscal Year 2024.

BACKGROUND:	This modification (MN-8) seeks to recognize $372.2 million in new revenues, implementing the changes in the June 2024 Financial Plan. These funds will add $372.2 million to pay for Medical Assistance, Department of Parks and Recreation funding, subway safety plan and the Department for the Aging funding. The new revenue will also be used to partially pre-pay Fiscal Year 2025 debt service in Fiscal Year 2024.

[bookmark: _GoBack]FISCAL IMPACT:	This modification represents a net increase in the Fiscal 2024 budget of $372.2 million. 
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